
November 4, 1969 

Miss Lauree Cheek 
Box 10176 
West Georgia College 
Carrollton, Georgia 30117 

Dear Miss Cheek: 

Your letter of October 28, 1969, to Mayor Allen pertaining 
to information concerning the past and present conditions in Atlanta' s 
slums and what is being done to improve these conditions has been referred 
to me for reply. 

I am enclosing a pamphlet on Urban Renewal in Atlanta during 
1961, w hich may be helpful to you as background information. 

I trust that this information may be helpful to you in your 
rep ort. 

me 

Enclo ure 

cc: Mayor 1 n Allen, Jr. ,/ 

Sincerely, 

Malcolm D. J ones 
Administrative Coor din· tor fo r Hou sing 
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